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Health and 
Safety 

Risk awareness 
training using 
augmented reality 

April 2021



Mine

Commissioning of first 
AHS truck on calibration 
pad

June 2021



Mine

Truck Shop structural 
steel erection

June 2021



Crushing and 
Conveying

Primary crusher 
structural steel and 
mechanical erection

June 2021
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Crushing and 
Conveying

View of overland 
conveyor to the 
transfer station / from 
primary crusher

April 2021



Community

Indigenous artisans 
are provided with 
financial support and 
commercial and 
marketing skills to 
build their businesses

June 2021



Concentrator

Stockpile 
(background), grinding 
building, flotation and 
concentrate thickeners 
(foreground), and 
main sub-station on 
(right)

May 2021



Concentrator

Stockpile area overview 
with stacker assembly, 
dome walls and reclaim 
tunnels

June 2021



Concentrator

Placement of head 
end and trunnion on 
Ball Mill #4

April 2021



Concentrator

Installation of 
discharge head 
segment for SAG #2

June 2021
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Concentrator

Mechanism installation 
in flotation circuit well 
advanced

April 2021
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Concentrator

SFR cell erection in 
flotation area

June 2021



Concentrator

Bulk and copper 
concentrate thickeners 
in the flotation area

June 2021
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Concentrator

Backfill of the underflow 
tunnels of the two 85m 
diameter tailings 
thickeners

April 2021



Environment

Wildlife monitoring and 
protection programs 
continue

June 2021



Tailings 
Management 
Facility

Pre-cast tailings 
transport launder 
segments installation

May 2021



Tailings 
Management 
Facility

Starter Dam well 
advanced

June 2021



Tailings 
Management 
Facility

Concrete curb 
placement on upstream 
face of starter dam

June 2021



Tailings 
Management 
Facility

Liner installation at 
seepage pond, 
downstream of the 
dam

June 2021



Environment

Flora mapping and 
protection programs

June 2021



Pipeline

36” make-up water 
(MWS) pipeline 
stringing crew

April 2021



Pipeline

MWS pipeline welding 
work-front

April 2021



Pipeline

Lowering-in and 
backfilling of pipeline 
trench

June 2021



Pipeline

Pump Station #2 and 
Oyarvide sub-station

June 2021



Community

”Futbol Mas” program 
teaches vulnerable 
youth empathy, self-
esteem and conflict 
management through 
sports

June 2021



Port Offshore

Marine works for the 
jetty advancing at 
multiple work-fronts 
(piling, anchoring and 
grouting)

May 2021



Port Offshore

Second marine 
contractor advance jetty 
in two directions from 
offshore island

June 2021



Port Offshore

Temporary service 
docks for pile and sub-
sea pipe launching

June 2021



Port Onshore

Concentrate filtration 
plant, thickener and 
water recovery tanks

June 2021



Port Onshore

Pre-treatment (left) and 
reverse osmosis (right) 
of desalination plant 

June 2021



Port Onshore

RO micronic filters for 
desalination plant

March 2021



Port Onshore

Pump Station #1

June 2021



Port Onshore

Concentrate Filter 
Plant, Thickeners and 
Receiving Station

June 2021
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Community

X-ray machine 
purchased for 
CESFAM de Pozo
Almonte to provide 
health service to local 
communities

June 2021



Infrastructure

New gate and access via 
A-97 bypass road

May 2021



Infrastructure

Main sub-station at 
Concentrator

June 2021



Infrastructure

220kV transmission 
system / powerline 
stringing

June 2021
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Health and 
Safety 

COVID defense 
campaign featuring 
Chilean soccer player, 
Gary Medel

April 2021
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